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15 April, 2020 
 
Trust in Miriam’s Message 
 
“My help comes from God, the maker of heaven and earth.” 
Psalm 121:1 
 
Dear Ones, 
 
One of the fun things that I have noticed about our current 
situation is how good people are finding ways to get the 
message out about social distancing.  There is the internet 
cat giving us paw-washing advice, or the father-daughter 
duo singing a new song about staying home.  Silly things.  
But wonderful things.  Because they come from the kindest 
part of ourselves:  the part that wants even strangers to be 
well. 
 
Our own Miriam wants to share her advice with us!  It comes as a carefully handwritten letter – 
decorated with a string bow at the top left corner – and neatly printed in capital letters.  She tells me 
that she misses us all very much. 
 

TO MY LOVE ONE MOM AND DAD EVERY DAY AND NIGHT I WILL AVOID TOUCHING MY 
FACE, EYES, NOSE, AND ALL TAPS AND MY BREATHING MACHINE MASK AND I WILL DO MY 
PART TO STAY AWAY FROM STORES AND REMEMBER TO BE IN THE CAR ALL THE TIME AND 
MAKE SURE TO STAY HOME SO EVERY ONE AND MIRIAM WILL DO SOCIAL DISTANCING AND 
I SEE PEOPLE ON COVID 19 WEARING MASK AND GLOVES SO THEY KEEP THEIR OWN MASK 
ON TO KEEP WORLD HEALTHY AGAIN AND I DON’T NEED CORONAVIRUS SPREADING 
ANYMORE AND I WANT IT TO END SOON SO I CAN SEE FAMILY AND FRIENDS AND I WILL 
KEEP WASHING MY HANDS DAY AND NIGHT WILL BE JOURNEY WORLD PLACE FOR ME 

 
Thank you, Miriam.  We miss you, too!  
 
See you soon, we hope. 
 
Grace to you, and peace, 
 
 
Kate 
katecrawfordmn@gmail.com 
 
 
 

"Our relationship with God and each other strengthens us, and helps make the world a better place. 
We welcome and include everyone into congregational life." 

 


